



# United Student Government

Tuesday, February 23rd, 2021 | 4:30 PM - 6:00 PM | Prosser Auditorium or [Zoom](#)

PRESENT:	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>◆ Blake Schuck, President</li> <li>◆ Michael Burke, VP of Finance</li> <li>◆ Isabel Smith, VP of Infrastructure</li> <li>◆ Alyssa Dlut, Representative</li> <li>◆ Emily Sylvester, Representative</li> <li>◆ Jacob Fried, Representative</li> <li>◆ Kyle Strubeck, Representative</li> <li>◆ Nichelle Burt, Representative</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>◆ Timothy King, VP of Club &amp; Events</li> <li>◆ Nancy Ondieki, VP of Operations &amp; Outreach</li> <li>◆ Anthony Disipio, Representative</li> <li>◆ Brittany Schleicher, Representative</li> <li>◆ Isabella Borgese, Representative</li> <li>◆ Brianna Schuck, Representative</li> <li>◆ Jillian Kopchak, Representative</li> <li>◆ Amy Saul, Advisor</li> </ul>
GUESTS:	
ABSENT:	
◆	

	<i><b>ITEM</b></i>	<i><b>PRESENTER(S)</b></i>
<b>Discretionary Requests</b>		
1.	N/A	None
<b>Committee Updates</b>		
1.	Clubs & Events <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- CPC Meeting Thursday, February 25th, from 9-10:30pm via <a href="#">Zoom</a>. This will be covering basic information regarding Clubs, Finances, and O&amp;O.</li> <li>- Mandatory for my representatives for this first time to be there. For Finances, O&amp;O, and Infrastructure talk to your VP to know if you must be there or not.</li> <li>- The Equestrian Team has a new Advisor named Marissa Zondag. Burke has the information changed regarding Finances and I have updated them in the USG Clubs Sheet.</li> </ul>	King
2.	Finance <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Equestrian Team COVID Testing.               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- 4 riders tested weekly at \$25/rider for about 6-8 weeks</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	Burke



# United Student Government

Tuesday, February 23rd, 2021 | 4:30 PM - 6:00 PM | Prosser Auditorium or [Zoom](#)

	<p>(based on season designed by <a href="#">IHSA</a>).</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Will be in the testing rotation that already exists at the college. Moravian is overseeing the entire billing from St. Luke's for testing. Rebecca May will keep track of the 4 riders.</li> </ul>	
3.	<p>Infrastructure</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Meeting with committee will be this week, was cancelled due to snow day</li> <li>- Anyone one know how many sanitation stations we have?</li> </ul>	Smith
4.	<p>Operations &amp; Outreach</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- ¼ Zips are here!</li> <li>- Choosing days to hold branding items giveaway at kiosk</li> <li>- Website and social media should be updated very soon               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Thank you all for sending me your pictures on time!</li> <li>- Working on gathering a few couple of edits before sending marketing final list</li> <li>- Final list will be sent to marketing by Thursday</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Going to connect with marketing for Accepted Students Day</li> <li>- Any new social media initiative ideas? Should we get rid of some?               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Current:                   <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- MoPaw</li> <li>- Recommended</li> <li>- Spotlights</li> <li>- Spirit Week</li> <li>- Highlights</li> </ul> </li> </ul> </li> </ul>	Ondieki
<b>College Governance Committees</b>		
1.	<p>Dining Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- No update</li> <li>- Next meeting will be next Tuesday</li> </ul>	Borgese
2.	<p>Academic Planning &amp; Program Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- No update because the meeting was canceled.</li> </ul>	Fried
3.	<p>Parking Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Parking appeals were sent out today and we are going to meet soon to discuss them</li> </ul>	<b>Redacted</b>
4.	<p>Greenhounds Sustainability Council Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Chad Royer will be mocking up the layout for the solar generator</li> </ul>	DiSipio



# United Student Government

Tuesday, February 23rd, 2021 | 4:30 PM - 6:00 PM | Prosser Auditorium or [Zoom](#)

	and will start building it sometime thereafter. Will be working in the garage behind IT (120 W. Greenwich St.)	
5.	President's Council for DEI Committee - Meeting this Thursday at 4	Ondieki
6.	Mental Wellness Committee - No update.	Schleicher
7.	Greek Council Committee - No update.	Strubeck
8.	Sexual Awareness & Violence Prevention Committee - Meeting with Leah Naso and Rosemarie Williams Tuesday at 1. - Talked about possible future events/tabling. - Questions that came from this meeting: - What happens to the existing HASA budget? Can it be reallocated to this committee? - Will we have to put it in our own discretionary requests or are we different from a typical club in that regard? - Can students who aren't in USG help out with this committee? - Overall, Leah and Rosemarie are excited for this to still be a committee in USG.	Dlutz
<b>Voting Items</b>		
1.	Equestrian Team COVID-19 Testing Allocation Motion: To allocate up to \$800 in funds for Equestrian Team's COVID-19 testing - Motion: Michael Burke - Second: Anthony Disipio - 13-0-0	Schuck & Burke
<b>Discussion/Update Items</b>		
1.	Accepted Student Days - Met w/ Megan Fedey from admissions. - ASD: March 20, April 10 (inside), May 15, June 12 (outside) - Restrictions: 120 max in Johnston Hall. 40 students + 1 each guest, so 80 total. + catering/admission staff (~20); only about 18-20 people (representatives) can come for clubs. - Tim will coordinate clubs. If we have 20 people ... 4 people must be MAC (2) and USG (2) representatives, with respective tables.	Schuck & King



# United Student Government

Tuesday, February 23rd, 2021 | 4:30 PM - 6:00 PM | Prosser Auditorium or [Zoom](#)

	<p>Meaning, we can have 16 student representatives for clubs, 8 club “categories” total @ 2 reps. each.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Because all clubs cannot attend, we will have two representatives from a specific category of clubs representing the entire category. C&amp;E can collaborate with O&amp;O on this. Maybe create signs/brochures with all other clubs for information? Club categories: Sports, Visual Arts, Language Arts, Political Science, S.T.E.M., DEI, Service, Miscellaneous. General opinions?</li> <li>- Megan is connecting w/ media about virtual passports. Potential raffle?</li> <li>- Brainstorm ideas for other locations on campus? Megan is contacting FMPC about tents for the outside ASD.             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Placing clubs at different spots around campus?                 <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Inside may not be feasible due to capacity rules</li> <li>- Outside can be good (weather permitting)</li> <li>- Placing clubs where they normally meet</li> <li>- Allocating more time so we can have more clubs present?</li> </ul> </li> <li>- For clubs that can’t be there, they can make QR codes that students can scan</li> <li>- SOAR information can be under STEM category</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	
2.	<a href="#">Goal Completion Sheet</a>	Schuck & King
<b>Executive &amp; Advisor Updates/Announcements</b>		
1.	<p>Strategic Planning Initiative: Globalization</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Dr. Traupman-Carr reached out to me to find representatives.</li> <li>- Four small working groups created to help globalize Moravian.</li> <li>- Groups are study abroad, curriculum, out-of-class experiences, and institutional culture.</li> </ul>	Schuck
2.	CPC Meeting Thursday (2/25) at 9:00 PM on <a href="#">Zoom</a>	Executive Board
<b>Deferred Discussions</b>		
1.		